
This report lists all motions from the previous twelve months which still have updates forthcoming. All Motions which have been resolved or the actions 

from officers have been completed are removed. 

Date  From  Motion Status Director 

22 

September 

2021 

Cllr J Kent Council notes the Thameside Complex was 
formally opened on 22nd of January 1972 
with the first performance in the theatre 
taking place in October 1971. Council 
agrees: (1) that a celebratory event should 
be held, at the Thameside, in January 2022 
to mark the Golden Anniversary of the 
complex and (2) to call on Cabinet to 
identify the resources necessary to improve 
and secure the future of the theatre service 
and all the services at the complex. 

(1) A celebration of the 50th anniversary of the Thameside 
Complex is planned. Events being developed to mark the 
occasion are: A living history written composition and video 
montage of the past 50 years; a photo exhibition; children’s 
story telling programme; a performance (celebrating 
technology and young people). The events are scheduled to 
take place on the weekend of Saturday 22nd and Sunday 23rd 
January 2022. Given the ongoing COVID pandemic and case 
levels locally, events are being designed to be delivered 
digitally or with a limited number of attendees.  

(2) Discussions are underway with the community over the 
future of the Thameside building and related cultural services. 
An update was reported at Cabinet on 12 January 2022. In 
addition officers continue to promote arts and culture in 
venues across Thurrock, and work is also underway to 
develop a new cultural strategy for Thurrock to improve 
participation, support cultural regeneration and provide 
greater opportunities to develop and improve the arts, culture 
and heritage offer across the borough. 

Karen 

Wheeler 

22 

September 

2021 

Cllr Polley This Council welcomes the Conservative 

Governments lifting of the cap on  

medical school places and  

acknowledges the success of our young  

people achieving record A Level results  

in what has been a very difficult year. 

Many young people will benefit from the additional spaces 
that have been identified as a result of lifting the cap on 
medical school places. We continue to work closely with our 
health colleagues to identify a range of health related roles 
which recognises the opportunities that a career in health can 
provide. The Director of Children Services and Assistant 
Director have continued to work closely with schools 
recognising the significant challenges that they have faced – 

Sheila 

Murphy 



all schools and colleges have been thanked for the work 
undertaken particularly those in exam years. No national data 
is available however we do recognise that nationally record 
‘A’ level results were reported. 

 


